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I would ask that this bill would not be passed. I have been a responsible user of the 

river as a wakeboarder and now I have 2 grandsons that are able to ride and use the 

river. Please consider the importance of enforcing the existing rules of good boating 

to prevent damage by a few irresponsible boaters and not shut down the river to all of 

us. Thank you 


